
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church 

Greeneville, Tennessee 

Called Meeting of Session 

February 4, 2018 

 

The Called Session meeting, at which a quorum was present, was held at the church on February 

4, 2018 after the morning worship service.  Present were moderator, the Rev. Christine Bohn, 

Elders, Beth Morrell, Sandra Carter, Marilyn Brumley, Will Exum, Doug Roberts, Paul Burkey 

and Charles Brumley.  Elders absent were April Morenco and Amy Cobble. 

 

The Moderator opened the meeting with prayer. 

 

The purpose of the called meeting was to review and approve the 2017 Church Statistical Report. 

 

Sandra and Charles presented the 2017 Statistical Report.  A question was raised about the 

number of Affiliate Members and the meaning of Affiliate Members.  Sandra motioned and Paul 

seconded that the 2017 Statistical Report be approved pending review of the Affiliate Member 

status by the Clerk.  The motioned was approved.  The 2017 Statistical Report is attached. 

 

No further business, the Moderator adjourned the meeting with prayer. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Charles D. Brumley     Christine Bohn  

Clerk       Moderator  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


